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Book Week
We have had a brilliant Book Week, with lots of exciting activities including a 

science session, lots of Sensory Rebound, the Library Van, story telling and 

today’s colourful dressing up day! Here are a few photos from the week, keep an 

eye on our Facebook page for more soon.

This Week
Gala Tickets Selling Fast: Our Gala performance at The Capitol is on Wednesday 

13th & Thursday 14th June at 7pm. Tickets are on sale NOW, directly from the 

theatre’s box office. The school will be closed for an 

INSET day on Friday 15th June. Please note that due to 

the large number of performers onstage, we are unable to 

offer seats in the Circle for sale, so please don’t wait to 

purchase tickets thinking that you will be able to get 

Circle seats on a future release. All available tickets are 

now on sale and when they’re gone that’s it!

Marathon Triumph: Thank you to Phil Hart, whose 

nephews attend QEII. He and his friend Charlie ran the 

Brighton Marathon in aid of the school and raised an 

amazing £1375 for us!

School Photographer: A reminder that the school 

photographer will be with us this coming Thursday, 10th 

May.

Student Council Awards
Sophie, Brandon & Jake, Limes - The Twits artwork

Oaks - Duke of Edinburgh Award photos

Daniel, Palms - Windy Hair Picture



Coffee Mornings/Afternoons
Coffee mornings/afternoons replace Parents’ Evenings and give you the opportunity to meet 

individually with your child’s teacher. If you are unable to attend please contact your teacher directly 

to arrange a time to suit you.

Future Dates:

Friday 25th May 10.00am - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Thursday 7th June 10.00am - Sixth Form (Oaks and Firs)

Thursday 21st June 10.30am - Primary (Willows, Palms, Chestnut, Beech & Elms)

Open Mornings/Afternoons
Our Open Mornings & Afternoons are a chance to come into school and join in with class activities 

alongside your child. Your class will let you know the details of the planned activity as each date 

approaches.

Future Dates:

Friday 6th July 2.00pm - Seniors (Pines, Cedar & Limes)

Monday 9th July 10.00am - Firs

Class News from Limes Class
We have all had some sensory fun in Limes whilst listening to and learning about Roald Dahl's book 

'The Twits'. We have explored the disgusting ways Mr and Mrs Twit played tricks on each other 

through creating lychee 'eyeball' drinks, printing with 'wormy' spaghetti, feeling the cornflour gloop 

'frog'  and making our feathery and glittery 'roly poly bird'. It has been 'horribly' funny because Mr 

and Mrs Twit are truly nasty to one another but in very entertaining ways, creating lots of laughter in 

Limes!

Support Groups
Behaviour Support Clinic: 17/05/18, 21/06/18 & 19/07/18. To book yourself a clinic slot to see Dr. 

Elizabeth Scott Gilba please contact Alison Mitchison in the Office.

Parent Support Group: These are on Thursdays. Dates for this year are 24/05/18 (Managing 

Anxiety), 28/06/18 & 19/07/18. The group meets for lunch at 12.30pm and the speaker usually starts 

at 1pm. If you are planning to attend please let us know in advance as we are unable to order lunches on 

the day. If you have a topic you would like to be covered please let us know.
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